
“ I look forward to serving you 
again in 2017. Let’s kick off the 
year together and meet at my 
OPEN HOUSE ON JAN. 7  
so I can hear what’s  
important to you.”

– Phil Steck



Have a question or concern?  
Can’t make the open house? 

Contact Assemblymember Steck at:

1609 Union St., Schenectady, NY 12309
518-455-5931 • SteckP@nyassembly.gov

Assemblymember Phil Steck 
is hosting an open house

Saturday, Jan. 7
10 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Assemblymember Steck’s District Office
1609 Union St., Schenectady

Light refreshments will be served

Assemblymember Steck  
and his staff can help you:

  Learn more about important issues to be 
addressed in the upcoming legislative session 
 – including ride-sharing proposals allowing 
Uber and Lyft in Upstate New York 

  Discuss upcoming budget negotiations and 
let Phil know what you would like to see 
included in this year’s New York State budget

  Get answers to questions about state 
government 

  Find legislative solutions to community issues


